Jonna Jewell

From:

Michele Sadauskas

Sent:

Wednesday, April 13, 2022 3:41 PM

To:

'Kilgore, Tim'; Tracy Hartman

Cc:

Jonna Jewell

Subject:

RE: Crescent Lake District - County Representative Request

Tim-

Thanks for your email! I will present your email to Committee at their Monday, May 9th meeting. In addition, please feel free to attend if you would like to make a public comment. I will make sure Jonna sends you an agenda when that time

Have a nice holiday weekend.



Tickele

Michele Sadauskas

County Conservationist

Oneida County Land & Water Conservation

Oneida County Courthouse, 2nd floor

PO Box 400

Rhinelander, WI 54501 Phone: 715-369-7835 Fax: 715-369-6268

msadauskas@co.oneida.wi.us

From: Kilgore, Tim <Tim.Kilgore@greenheck.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 11:53 AM

To: Michele Sadauskas <msadauskas@co.oneida.wi.us>; Tracy Hartman <thartman@co.oneida.wi.us>

Subject: Crescent Lake District - County Representative Request

Good afternoon,

Dear Michelle & Tracy,

I am writing as the chairman of the newly formed Crescent Lake District. On behalf of the entire Crescent Lake District commissioners, we would like to request that Mr. Bob Thome continue to be assigned as the county representative to our District Board. Bob has been a tremendous contributor and resource for our newly formed district. We would very much appreciate having his continued presence on our District Board of Commissioners. His business acumen, his knowledge of county government guidelines, and experience with other Lake Districts makes Bob a real asset to our group.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Tim Kilgore

Chairman, Crescent Lake District



Jonna Jewell

From:

Michele Sadauskas

Sent:

Monday, May 2, 2022 12:38 PM

To:

Jonna Jewell

Subject:

FW: County Appointment to Crescent Lake District

Could you please print for me? Thanks!



Michele

Michele Sadauskas County Conservationist

Oneida County Land & Water Conservation

Oneida County Courthouse, 2nd floor

PO Box 400

Rhinelander, WI 54501 Phone: 715-369-7835 Fax: 715-369-6268

msadauskas@co.oneida.wi.us

From: terrygoldbach@charter.net <terrygoldbach@charter.net>

Sent: Sunday, May 1, 2022 5:58 PM

To: Michele Sadauskas <msadauskas@co.oneida.wi.us>
Subject: County Appointment to Crescent Lake District

Hi Michelle,

It is my understanding that committee appointments for county board supervisors is in the works. I am writing to encourage that Bob Thome continue as the Oneida County representative to the Crescent Lake District (CLD). I have attended a number of CLD Commissioner meetings and have found Bob to be very helpful at the meetings, and has developed insight into the needs and directions of the Crescent Lake District. As an Oneida County resident and CDL property owner I encourage Oneida County to appoint Bob to a 2 year term as County Representative to the Crescent Lake District.

Thank you for your time and consideration regarding this appointment.

Terry Goldbach cell 715.490.0569

Jonna Jewell

From:

Michele Sadauskas

Sent:

Wednesday, April 13, 2022 9:49 AM

To:

'tjohansen'; occlerk

Cc:

Jonna Jewell

Subject:

RE: County Representative for Squash Lake District

Tom-

Thank you for the request! We will have Committee lake district appointments on our May agenda. That date would be Monday, May 9, at 1:00 p.m. I will make sure your email is presented to Committee, but please feel free to attend the meeting and provide public comment.

Jonna: could you please make sure Tom receives a May agenda.

Have a nice weekend Tom.



Michele Sadauskas

County Conservationist

Oneida County Land & Water Conservation Oneida County Courthouse, 2nd floor

Michele

PO Box 400

Rhinelander, WI 54501 Phone: 715-369-7835 Fax: 715-369-6268

msadauskas@co.oneida.wi.us

From: tjohansen <tomandmegjohansen@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2022 2:40 PM

To: occlerk <occlerk@co.oneida.wi.us>; Michele Sadauskas <msadauskas@co.oneida.wi.us>

Subject: County Representative for Squash Lake District

Tracy and Michele,

Because of Bob Mott's resignation from the county board, the Squash Lake District is in need of a replacement county representative to serve on our board. We have in the past worked with county board member, Bob Thome, and would like to make a request for Mr. Thome to be designated as our county representative. Mr. Thome has a good understanding of the issues facing Squash Lake and we have confidence in his abilities to serve as a resource for our board and lake district. Please forward this request to the appropriate county chairperson. Thank you for your help with this request.

Tom Johansen Squash Lake District Chair

Sent from Mail for Windows